The Oregon motorcycle community urges you to pass Bill SB574 to legalize motorcycle lane sharing.

It's proven SAFE and proven at REDUCING traffic congestion for EVERYONE on the road and it saves fuel.

Lane sharing also saves lives and serious injury by reducing the chance of motorcyclists being rear ended by distracted or
unobservant drivers when coming up on suddenly stopped traffic.



